Brotherhood report

02 - 12 - 2023

Membership: 30

Budget:

Balance from 2022 \$ 902.15

Expected collection for 2023 \$ 750

Projected budget for 2023 \$1652.15

Completed projects:

- * Painted church building.
- * Installed new church sign at the property entrance.
- * Two other direction signs are completed and will be installed shortly.
- * Some changes in iconostasis for sound reduction.
- * Cupola repair is in progress, will be installed soon.
- * Landscaping along the school building.
- * Regular work parties in the school building. Completed dry wall ceiling, preparation for framing.
- * Kiosk remodeling continues.
- * Several work parties in the barn. Repair and maintenance of the truck, plow and mowers.
- * Brothers participate in all major events, clean the territory and cemetery, provide minor repair and maintenance in the church.

At the annual meeting January 29 2023 brothers accepted my resignation.

Newly elected head of brotherhood is Mark Kaphaem.

Don Skalitzki is appointed as his assistant. Michael Marsh remains to be a treasurer.